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16 August 2012 
 
Jeanette John 
Programme Officer 
Blaenau Gwent CBC 
 
By email: programmeofficer@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk  
 
Dear Ms John 
 
Blaenau-Gwent LDP – Consultation on Matters and Changes Arising During 
Examination Hearings 
 
Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above.   
 
Having reviewed your document, we have the following brief comments to make: 
 

 MAC/SO5 – This proposed change is supported as it addresses the unsoundness 
with regard to buffer zones around communities for mineral proposals. 

 
 MAC/C17 – This proposed change is supported with regard to prior extraction of 

minerals. 
 
 
Should you require any assistance please contact a member of Planning and Local 
Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority on our direct line. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
R. A. Bust 
 
Miss Rachael A. Bust B.Sc.(Hons), MA, M.Sc., LL.M., AMIEnvSci., MInstLM, MRTPI 

Chief Planner / Principal Manager 

200 Lichfield Lane 
Berry Hill 
Mansfield 
Nottinghamshire 
NG18 4RG 
DX: 716177 Legal Mansfield 5 
 
Tel: 01623 637 119 (Planning) 
Fax:  01623 637 338 
 
Email: planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk 
 
Web:  www.coal.decc.gov.uk/services/planning 
  


